OREGON Police Department

320 Warner Milne Road | PO Box 3040 | Oregon City OR 97045
Ph (503) 657-4964 | Fax (503) 655-0530| Non Emergency Police Dispatch: (503) 655-8211
January 12, 2015

Mayor Dan Holladay and Oregon City Commission,

I received an email from Pete Walter of the Oregon City Planning Department, asking my
opinion about a proposed 180 unit apartment complex at 19896 Beavercreek Road, in Oregon
City. The question was whether the addition of a complex at this location would adversely
affect police response times in the area.

While continued growth in Oregon City will require the police department to grow along with
the population of our community, I do not believe the presence of this apartment complex will
create any issues regarding police response to this location or in the surrounding area.

Sincerely,

=t

James H Band
Chief of Police
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